"KEEP YOU IN THE KNOW"!

THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES FROM TAMIYA'S STUDIO OF DANCE, LLC



Written by: TaMiya Hale

For the month of December, it wasn't as adventurous as November, but it was still a great month. We held our first Christmas party at the studio and had pizza, hot chocolate, secret Santa, and a movie. I want to thank everyone for doing their part and making sure everyone received a gift. I was more than happy to see their faces of surprise while they were opening their gifts from each other. I was also happy to surprise them with a gift from myself. The girls are all hard workers and deserve everything given to them!



UPCOMING **EVENTS:** JANUARY 2022

January 4, 2022-Classes Resume!!

January 17, 2022-**MLK Day**



TEACHER OF THE MONTH!!

For this month, we changed it up and decided to do teacher of the month, which goes to Ms. Miya! Along with the helper of the month Ms. Nikki! Thank you to our hard workers who make it possible to do what we do! Congratulations Ms. Nikki and Miya and continue to be GREAT!!



3411 Main Street